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Community Review – Code of Conduct 

for Council of Chiefs 

  
For immediate release 

  
(Kahnawake – 19, Onerahtókha/April 2021) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the community 
that representatives from the MCK Governance Project are 
engaging with the community to collect feedback on the Draft 
Code of Conduct for Council of Chiefs until this Friday, April 23rd 
at 4pm.  
  
The MCK Governance Project is an on-going process to increase 
the effectiveness and accountability of the MCK Council of 
Chiefs, by strengthening the governance framework through 
enhanced policy, regulations and legislation. 
  
“Kahnawa’kehró:non hold their leaders to the highest standards 
of professionalism,” said Gerald Taiaiake Alfred, Coordinator of 
the MCK Governance Project. “The Draft Code of Conduct 
document sets guidelines to ensure the Council of Chiefs’ actions 
and words meet the expectations of the community.” 

  
Feedback can be provided by contacting Gerald Alfred 
(Gerald.Alfred@mck.ca or 514-805-7615) or Jessica Lazare 
(Jessica.Lazare@mck.ca). Any feedback received will remain 
anonymous. 
  
The document can be viewed online at www.mckgovernance.ca. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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